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Dear Members of the Class of 1981, 

We hope you're enjoying a great summer. Wabash College recently hosted its annual Big Bash 
weekend, and we’re already looking ahead to next year. In June 2026, we’ll be celebrating our 45th 
Reunion—a milestone worth marking in your calendar. 

Please consider reserving the first full weekend in June—June 5–7, 2026—for the Big Bash. During 
our 25th Reunion, we had the largest class turnout, and even our 40th Reunion, held during the 
rollout of COVID vaccines, saw a good showing despite the circumstances. 

It would be great to begin reconnecting before next June. This fall, Wabash will host five home 
football games, offering great opportunities to gather with classmates. Homecoming is on September 
27, when we take on Denison—a tougher-than-usual matchup. Wabash also has a new head football 
coach and will face new conference opponents, including Case Western and John Carroll from Ohio. 

Mark your calendar, too, for the Monon Bell game on November 15, which will be held at home. 
Since a season was canceled during the pandemic, Wabash now hosts the odd-numbered years—and 
2025 marks the 131st Monon Bell game. 

As many of us are now 65 or older and transitioning into retirement or reduced work schedules, it 
may be easier than ever to return to campus. Whether it’s for a football game or another event, we 
hope you’ll take the opportunity to visit Wabash. 

As for the future of Wabash, early admission reports for the upcoming academic year are very 
encouraging. While final enrollment figures won’t be confirmed until tuition is paid and classes begin 
this fall, the outlook is highly positive. 

This success is especially significant given the looming “demographic cliff”—a sharp decline in the 
number of traditional college-age students, particularly young men. This trend is expected to intensify 
after the peak in high school graduates projected for 2025, posing serious challenges for colleges 
nationwide. 

 



 

Yet, Wabash continues to rise above these headwinds. The College not only attracts strong incoming 
classes, but also excels in student retention and graduation rates. In an era where many institutions 
are struggling to adapt, Wabash stands out as a model of resilience and success.   

And this is in no small part due to our support as evidenced by the April 30th very successful Wabash 
Day of Giving, marking the 12th such event. In the previous eleven years, Wabash raised over $12 
million. On the 12th Day of Giving, over 8,000 individual gifts and pledges raised a record $1.8 million.  
This generosity proves not only the strength of the Wabash alumni but helps ensure Wabash will 
endure. 

Wabash’s fiscal year closes at the end of June. Attached is the honor roll of classmates who have 
donated to Wabash during the 2024-2025 fiscal year as of this letter's date.  There is still time to add 
your name to the Honor Roll. Wabash has had over 40% of its alumni as donors for the last 11 straight 
years and aims to achieve this again. This level of alumni support places Wabash in an elite tier of U.S. 
colleges.  Your support is crucial to Wabash’s ongoing success. A gift of any amount toward anything 
that supports Wabash students counts. You can make your gift online at wabash.edu/give, by phone 
at (877) 743-4545, or by mailing a check to Wabash College | 301 W. Wabash Ave. | Crawfordsville, 
IN 47933. 
  

https://www.wabash.edu/ecommerce/


 

 

2024-2025 Honor Roll of Donors 
Class of 1981 

 
 
Dean and Vickie Beckman 
Mike and Lorie Bettice 
Scott and Jessica Boone 
Chris and Trish Braun 1832 
Allan and Brenda Clauser 
Bill and Denise Cooper 
Jim and Deborah Cooper 
Doug and Shari Coplen 1832 
Bryan and Catherine Daniels 
Dave and Kathryn Dingley 1832 
Dan and Melody Doster 
Tom and Jane Elliott 
Eric and Debbie Faires 
Lou and Sally Fenoglio 1832 
Gus and Rebecca Galante 
Mel Gore 
Randy and Monica Grimes 1832 
Kevin and Lisa Hall 
John and Tammy Helm 
John and Sue Hilbrich 
Cris and Amy Johnston 1832 
Scott and Sally Jones 
W. Terry Jones and Susan Hoffman 1832 
Christopher Keele and Kim Rivera 1832 
James R. Kipp, Jr. and Susan Paul 1832 
Pete Klovanish III 
Mike and Molly Kraus FACP 1832 
Doug and Patty Kvachkoff 1832 
Mark and Monica Lazar 1832 

 
Mike and Sandra Leagre 
David and Lynn Lewis 1832 
Rolf Loescher and 
     Donnamarie Darcy-Loescher 1832 
Mark and Misty McGrady 1832 
Doug and Cindy McKay 
Don Miller 
Carl and Cheryl Myers O.D. 
Jon and Beth Myers 
Bill and Jane Myers 
Bill Nesbitt 
Jerry and Maria Noll 
Stephen Pavy 
Thomas Phillips and Janet Bernardo-Phillips 
Phil and Elizabeth Purcell 
Michael Robak and Hattie Leiss 
Jack and Janet Ruddy 
Ned and Dawn Segelken 1832 
Frank and Julie Smaron 
Rolland and Sally Strasser 
Jeff and Paula Struewing 
Steve and Susan Thomas 
Stan and Janet Thompson 1832 
Ron and Julia Vogel 
Jay Want and Martina Schulte 1832 
Tom and Denice Weber 
Monty and Lisa Woolsey 
Peter Wright and Nicki Bauer 1832 
Randy and Jo Ellen Zromkoski 

 
 
1832 = 1832 Society Member 
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